
 

November 2018 Market Report 
Area 100, Greater Reno/Sparks 

“The trend in rising median price is slowing which can be attributable to the winter season and 

the increase in interest rates as the Federal Reserve adjusts for inflation,” said Doug McIntyre, 

2018 RSAR President. “All indicators point to a correction in the market as opposed to a real 

estate bubble.” 

• The November median price at $377,000 is down 2% from October and up 7% from a 

year ago. 

• November unit sales at 444 are down 5% from October and down 17% compared to 

November 2017. 

• November new listings are down 17% at 469 compared to October and up 20% from one 

year ago. 

• The Reno market is a seller’s market, at 3 months supply of inventory.  Months supply of 

inventory is the time it would take to exhaust the active inventory at the current rate of 

sales. 

 

Conclusions 

• Unit sales for the month of November were at 444 down 17% from November 2017.    

Year-to-date sales are down 12% from the same period 2017.  It is important to 

remember that 2017 was a record year in unit sales. 

• During the month of November, there were 469 new listings up 20% from 

November 2018. Year-to-date new listings are up 3% compared to the same period 2017. 

• Months supply of inventory went from a low of 1.3 in March of this year and peaked 

at 3.2 in September.  Since that time, it has remained at about 3 Months Supply of 

Inventory.  Still a seller’s market. 

• The days to contract reached a low of 30 in June 2018, but has been trending up.  

November’s days to contract is at 57 up 18% from November 2017. 

• Properties are remaining on the market an average of 87 days up 2% from 

November 2017. 

• Sellers are receiving an average of 98.4% of list price down less than 1% from 

November 2017. 
















